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Dear Sir / Madam
Further to our notification from Sunnica on the 28 January 2022 regarding the Notice of
Acceptance of an Application for a Development Consent Order by The Planning Inspectorate,
having reviewed the Scheme Location (Figure 1-1: Drawing No. 60589004_ES_INT_001 Revision
0), I can confirm that the site lies outside the coalfield area and therefore the Coal Authority has
no specific comments or is requested to be an Interested Party for this project.
In the spirit of efficiency of resources and proportionality, it will not be necessary for you to
consult the Coal Authority at any future stages of the Project. This letter can be used as evidence
for the legal and procedural consultation requirements.
Kind regards
Deb Roberts

Deb Roberts M.Sc. MRTPI
Planning & Development Manager – Planning & Development Team
T : (01623) 637 281

E : planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk
W: gov.uk/government/organisations/the-coal-authority
My pronouns are: she / her
How to pronounce my name (phonetic spelling): Deb Rob-erts
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